From: 
Ruth M Powles 

Sent:
03 December 2010 13:21

To:
Andrew Lewis

Cc:
Planning

Subject:
Planning Application 10/01642/OUT - Heyford Park new settlement - response from Kirtlington Parish Council

Dear Mr Lewis

Planning Application 10/01642/OUT - Heyford Park new settlement
The Parish Council has no objection to this application.  It has always been concerned about the potential increase in traffic this settlement will bring.

Yours sincerely

Ruth Powles

Clerk, Kirtlington PC

